
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   September 25, 2006 
 
 
 
Mr. Gary R. Abbott 
Aegis Mortgage Corporation 
3010 Briarpark, # 700 
Houston, TX 77042 
 
Dear Mr. Abbott: 
 
 Thank you for your August 24, 2006 letter expressing your concerns regarding the State of 
Maryland’s decision involving your complaint against an appraiser. Based on our contact with 
Maryland staff, it appears that you provided additional information to Maryland since your 
letter to us. It is our understanding that the Maryland Real Estate Appraiser Commission plans 
to revisit your complaint at its next meeting. 
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 


